April Newsletter

Frost's Feature

Division 5A

Calendar Of Eoents About myself

October 1, 2022 Hello everyone!

Annual Dues Become

Payable My name is Abbey

Frost and I am the

October 15, 2022 new Lieutenant

Dollywood Fall Rally Governor for

November 7-11 Division SA I am

(Tentative), 2022

I L a junior at

Key C W

E Maryville High
December 1, 2022 school.

Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

Contact Me:

February 1, 2022

abbey@ktkey org

. @/{tdwzszoma

Unpaid Clubs Become
Suspended




District Convention Recap

DCON was held March 18-20th in

Franklin, Tennessee. The theme was

Celebrating SllpﬁfhﬁI'OﬁS Of service. It

was a great convention with over 200

attendees all across the district. For
more information about award
winners and pictures, please visit
ktkey.org
Photos from DCON

Excited for the year

[ am very excited to jump back into the key club year with
all of you! I want to make it a focus of my year to get to
know you all, charter new clubs, and bring back inactive
clubs. I also would like to bring back Divisional Council
Meetings and do a few Division-wide service projects.
Lastly, | want to improve communication from the District

O th€ ClubS. Please f€€1 free O contact me at any time

throughout the ycar.




Club Contacts

In order to keep you all updated, 1
need to make sure I have your new
officer contacts. As soon as you have
elected new officers, please send
their information to me.

[CON

ICON Registration is now open! This year, International
Convention will be held in Washington D.C. The K-T

District is offering a tour to the convention. This will last

from July 5-12ch. This is a great opportunity for you all to
enjoy the convention as well as enjoy Washington D.C as a
group. Information and registration forms will be posted

on the district website at ktkey.org very soon. If you have

any questions, please feel free to contact me.




